
Annual General Meeting Notice 

Citizens for Protecting Our Northern Waterways Inc 

October 27th  

 

Please join us for an update on what we are doing to help prevent the 

spread of Zebra Mussels and other Aquatic Invasive Species into our 

pristine northern waters. 

 

We will review this year’s activities and discuss plans for next year. 

When: Sunday October 27, 1:00PM 

Where: Wanless Community Centre  

To learn more, visit our website: www.zebramusselprevention.com  

Questions? Please contact us at cponw01@gmail.com  

We look forward to seeing you! 
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